
MatterHacker’s generous donations of the ASA, ABS, and PVA filaments have been vital to our team's
success. We are especially grateful for the Black PRO Series ASA Filament. This material was crucial for

constructing durable and high quality electrical boxes. Additionally, the ABS Filament you supplied
were pivotal in manufacturing the various structural components of the machine. We are deeply

grateful for your continued commitment to facilitating innovation and progress in our field. We look
forward to partnering with MatterHackers as we continue to push the boundaries of tunneling

technology and shape the engineers of tomorrow. 

We are excited to announce the conclusion of the 2024 “Not-a-Boring” competition, where CU
Hyperloop placed second internationally and won the innovation award. This monumental

achievement serves as a testament to the dedication of our team and patronage from our sponsors.
We want to extend our sincere gratitude for your support and share insights into how Matter

Hacker’s enabled our success.

Matter Hacker’s Contribution Strengthens CU Hyperloop


